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Teen dies after St. Joseph shooting

(MSC News)--Police say a 14-year-old boy who was shot in St. Joseph, Missouri
earlier this month has died.

KQ2-TYV reports the boy died Friday at a Kansas City hospital.

The shooting happened around 29th and Penn Streets on the afternoon of
November 9.

The teen was life-flighted to Children's Mercy Hospital, in Kansas City, after the
shooting.

Another 14-year-old is currently in custody in connection with the shooting. The
teen was originally charged with assault, but the charge is expected to be
amended.

A status hearing for the teen is scheduled for December 20.
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